
   The City of Sunrise Utilities Department will be replacing a sewer main segment and valve as 
part of its routine maintenance in eastern Sunrise. This necessary work will be completed on 
Wednesday, March 4, 2015, between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. During this time, NW 68th Avenue 
between Sunset Strip and NW 24th Court will be closed to traffic.   
 
Please see the map below for details. If you need additional information, contact the Utilities 
Department’s Director of Field Operations, Karim Rahmankhah, at (954) 888-6021. 

 
 


